
 

 
                   Sibshops of Maryland 

A program JUST for the brother and sisters of kids with special needs offered in: 
                             Baltimore and Harford, and Montgomery County.  

                            For more information please contact the Sibshops line: 410-578-5169 
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Mt. Washington 
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New Scholarship Policy 
 
 

 
 
 
 

We are implementing a new scholarship policy for Sibshops participants, effective on February 
1, 2011.   There will be one scholarship available for each location and only one scholarship will be 
awarded to a family each calendar year.    Each family interested in a scholarship is required to submit: 
 

(1) A letter explaining why you are requesting a scholarship along with any further verification to 
help determine eligibility 

 
(2) A letter from an associate whom they are familiar with and whom can support this request for a 

scholarship (such as a social worker, case manager or program leader). 
 
 
  Both letters must be submitted with completed Sibshops registration by registration deadline 

for eligibility and consideration of scholarship reward.  Families who receive the scholarship will be 
notified prior to the first Sibshops session. We appreciate your cooperation and understanding with this 
new policy.  For further inquiries, please contact the Sibshops line and leave your name along with the 
best day, time and contact number to reach you:  410-578-5169.    Thank you. 
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